
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 22 of 2023 
 

Published Notice on Provision of Omni-Directional Towage 
 

Please be advised a notice has been published on the Belfast Harbour Website 

relating to the future provision of Omni-Directional Towage Services within the Port 

of Belfast. 

The notice can be accessed via the navigation ribbon on the top of website 

homepage at www.belfast-harbour.co.uk under Towage Update or directly at the 

following link www.belfast-harbour.co.uk/corporate/tenders/ . 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
21st September 2023 
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